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MEMORANDUM  
Integrated Services and Human Resources 

 
 

 

   
 Meeting of: 2/11/15 
 

TO:  Wendy S. Tukloff, Ed.D., Superintendent 
  For Board of Trustees  
FROM:  Ray Avila, Associate Superintendent 

SUBJECT: BP 5141.33: Head Lice  
 

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve BP 5141.33: Head Lice – the current PSD policy with 
revisions. 
 
 
Background 
BP 5141.33 was brought to the Board on November 19, 2014 for information and discussion given that, at a 
previous Board meeting, two parents expressed their concern regarding lice being spread at the school where 
their children attend.  After information was presented at the November 19th meeting, the Board asked the 
staff to review BP 5141.33 to ensure it is in compliance with what recent research suggests in regards to 
school-wide screenings and communication with the school community.  The revised policy was presented for 
first reading on January 21, 2015.  The Board requested an additional change to the policy; the revision was 
made on page one. 
 
The revised BP 5141.33 has been placed on the consent agenda for adoption at this Board meeting. 


	Pacifica School District
	Preparing Students for an Evolving World
	MEMORANDUM 

	TO:  Wendy S. Tukloff, Ed.D., Superintendent
	For Board of Trustees
	FROM:  Ray Avila, Associate Superintendent
	Recommendation


